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26th February 2025 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

As you are aware, swimming lessons for 3rd to 6th Classes begin tomorrow.  Swimming is 
part of the Primary School Curriculum and attendance at this course fulfils the aquatics 
module of the PE curriculum. 

Thanks to everyone who has already paid. The cost is €8 per week. You can pay here or 
directly to the class teacher. You can pay for all six weeks together or one week at a time. 

Children should bring a towel, a hairbrush and a swimming cap. Please note a cap must be 
worn in the pool.  Swimming togs can be worn under clothes coming to school if you wish.  
Children should bring their gear in a suitable, secure bag. Having a plastic bag for wet togs 
and towels is a good idea also.  

While in the pool, pupils must do their best to listen to and watch their instructor.  The 
teachers and SNAs will provide supervision on the bus, in the dressing rooms and will also 
remain on the viewing deck during the lesson in order to supervise the overall group and 
pupils who may need to use the toilets. 

Over the years swimming lessons have proved to be one of the most enjoyable parts of our 
PE Curriculum. I am sure it will be just as successful this year. 

 

If you have any questions please contact your child’s class teacher. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mícheál Hyland 
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